
 
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 
Meeting Date: May 3, 2022 
 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
From: B. Francis, City Manager 
 
Subject: Budget Advisory Committee Resignation 
 

Background: Katharine Stinton tendered her resignation from the Budget Committee 
on April 26, 2022.  She was the District 5 Committee Member. According to the 
resolution that created the Committee, vacancies should be filled by the Council within 
45 days after the vacancy occurs which is June 10, 2022.  The council should fill the 
vacancy by the June 7th Council meeting.  Unless changed by the Council, the period 
for receiving letters of interest/resumes will end on May 20, 2022. This provides a 17-
day notice.  

The City Council will fill the position according to Section 2-54 (b) (1) of the BIMC 
which was updated by ordinance 21-11.   

Staff Recommendation: Review the BIMC Section 2-54 (b)(1).     

Suggested Motion:  I move the City accept Letters of Interest and Resumes for 
the District 5 Budget Committee vacancy until May 20,2022.       
 
Alternatives:  Choose a different date 
 
Fiscal Impact:  None as these are voluntary positions     
 
Attachments: None  

  

 


